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Comment Letter #7 

From: Jean Fullerton <jeanfullerton09@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2022 12:56 PM 
To: AQMPTeam <AQMPteam@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Draft 2022 
 
Committee Members: 
I urge you to take a RATIONAL review of CMB-01 and CMB-02.  Banning gas appliances and space 
heaters is not going to solve any problems. 
Everyone is in favor of clean air however, this can be done without the over-regulation that you think is 
necessary. 
I keep asking myself why the government is mandating so much new housing construction and at the 
same time telling citizens that we don't have adequate water supplies and our electric grids are a 
problem. Let's fix this first using common sense and workable solutions. 
Thank you,  
Jean Fullerton 
 


